
 
 

Microsemi Corporation 
April 30, 2014 
 
Customer Notification No: 1409A 
Customer Advisory Notice (CAN) 
 
Subject: Defective power supplies have been shipped with a few of the M2GL-EVAL-
KITs   
This is an Addendum to CN1409. 
 
Dear Customer, 

Our records show that a few of the power supplies shipped with M2GL-EVAL-KIT, between 
September 2013 and March 2014, may be imperfect. The power supply may either fail to 
power up the board or the connector may not fit into the board correctly. 

Our data shows that only a very small percentage of the power supplies are affected by this 
issue. 

If you have received one of the defected power supplies, notify Microsemi SoC at: 
RMA@microsemi.com to have a replacement sent to you. 

 
Contact Information: 
Microsemi SoC Products Group  
 
For any clarifications or questions, contact Microsemi SoC Tech Support. 
 
Technical Support 
Web: www.microsemi.com/soc/mycases 
Phone (NA): 800.262.1060 
Phone (Int'l): +1 650.318.4460 
Email: soc_tech@microsemi.com 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Microsemi  
 
This Customer Notice (CN) or Customer Advisory Notice (CAN) are confidential and proprietary information of 
Microsemi and is intended only for distribution by Microsemi to its customers, for customers’ use only. It must not 
be copied or provided to any third party without Microsemi's prior written consent. 
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